Wu, Irene

From: Welling, Blake

Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2013 3:29 PM

To: Wu, Irene

Cc: DeCicco, Joseph

Subject: FW: Request for Commments on Draft NSTS RIS.
Irene,

The Draft RIS looks very good, and Region | is in general agreement with the content. We have two
comments for your consideration:

1. The RIS discusses transfers but does not appear to address a time constraint on how long a source
can be kept at the temporary job site before being returned without reporting. Perhaps the document
should also reference that reporting is not be required even if a radiography licensee provides
notification for storage at a temporary jobsite for >180 days IAW 34.101(c).

2. Should the RIS address the following scenario?

An Agreement State licensee, who also possesses an NRC licensee, transfers a source from the
Agreement State License to the NRC license for temporary work under the NRC license. After a few
days, the company returns the source back to the Agreement State license. In this example, does the
licensee have to report a transfer if the possession is less than one day? OR What if it exceeds several
days?

Thank you,

Blake Welling
Chief, Material Security and Industrial Branch
DNMS, Region |

From: Giantelli, Adelaide

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2013 9:21 AM

To: Welling, Blake; McCraw, Aaron; Pelke, Patricia; Janda, Donna; Orendi, Monica; Lynch, James; Erickson, Randy;
Tharakan, Binesh; Whitten, Jack; Vasquez, Michael; Poston-Brown, Martha

Cc: Wu, Irene; DeCicco, Joseph

Subject: Request for Commments on Draft NSTS RIS.

Hi everyone,

We've developed a draft RIS clarifying how and when to report NSTS transactions involving temporary job sites. We have
issued FSME Letter (FSME-13-051) to convey the draft RIS to the Agreement States for their review and comment.

Please review the draft RIS and provide any comments or questions to either Irene Wu (irene.wu@nrc.gov) or Joe
DeCicco (joseph.decicco@nrc.gov) of my staff.

Open ADAMS P8 Package (FSME-13-051- Letter to Solicit Comments on Draft NSTS Temporary Job site RIS.)

Regards,
Adelaide

Adelaide S. Giantelli
Chief, Source Management and Protection Branch
office: 301-415-3521
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